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INTERNATIONAL ORIENTEERING FEDERATION

\SUBJECT

MAP COMMISSION – http://lazarus.elte.hu/mc
To the National Orienteering Federations

The IOF Map Commission would like to improve the sprint orienteering map specification (ISSOM). One of the most important applications of the ISSOM2004 final draft was the WOC 2004 in Västerås (Sweden).

We would now like to ask the national federations:

1. To forward the attached questionnaire (Questionnaire about the map of the WOC Sprint in Västerås, Sweden 2004) to their competitors who took part in the WOC sprint final and/or qualification event.

Please forward the filled-in questionnaire to Thomas Gloor (IOF Map Commission) by fax to +41-61-6069344, or e-mail it to th.gloor@bluewin.ch by 31 October 2004.
2. We also invite your official comments and suggestions regarding the present version of the ISSOM. The document is to be found at http://lazarus.elte.hu/mc/issom/2004-20.pdf.

We prefer the comments and suggestions to be approved by your Map Commission.

Please submit your contributions to the IOF Map Commission Chairman László Zentai, address: László Zentai, Eötvös University, Dept. of Cartography and Geoinformatics, Pázmány Péter sétány 1/A, H-1117 Budapest, HUNGARY, e-mail: zetor@ludens.elte.hu, fax: 36-1-3722951.

We look forward to receiving your official comments on the ISSOM by 30 November 2004.

Thank you for your kind co-operation!

Budapest, 5 October 2004

László Zentai

Chairman
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